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Public Notice

The Northern Sierra Air Quality Management District is preparing its annual budget. Pursuant to the California Health and Safety Code Section 40131, the District will conduct a public hearing during the Northern Sierra Air Quality Management District’s Board of Director’s Regular Meeting conducted via two-site video/telephone conference on Monday, May 23, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.  The public is invited to attend and comment at either of the two Air District offices located at (Site A) Litton Building, Third Floor, Suite 316, 200 Litton Drive, Grass Valley, CA 95945 or (Site B) 257 East Sierra Street, Unit E, Portola CA 96122.  The public hearing is for the exclusive purpose of providing the public and interested parties with the opportunity to comment on the proposed District budget for fiscal year 2022-2023.  Written comments may also be submitted to the District during the hearing or mailed to Northern Sierra Air Quality Management District, 200 Litton Drive, Suite 320, Grass Valley, CA 95945, but must be received in the Grass Valley office before 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 20, 2022.   Written comments may also be submitted via email to office@myairdistrict.com, but must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 20, 2022.  Documents for public review will be available by April 25, 2022 and may be requested by calling (530) 274-9360 or picking them up at either 200 Litton Drive, Suite 320, Grass Valley, CA. or 257 East Sierra Street, Unit E, Portola California.  

If the May 23, 2022 meeting is cancelled, then the hearing will be conducted during the Northern Sierra Air Quality Management District’s Board of Director’s Regular Meeting on June 27, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. at District’s office in 257 East Sierra Street, Unit E, Portola CA 96122.
The District will make all efforts to have the public hearing at the above-stated locations, but if there is an unforeseen issue to hold the hearing in the above-stated locations, the District will place the new hearing location on its website at https://myairdistrict.com/index.php/board-meetings/.   Please check the website prior to attending in case there is a change in venue.   
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